
Information Item 
 

Date: May 12, 2020 

To: Mayor, Mayor Pro Tempore and Members of the City Council 

From: 
Damon Dequenne, Assistant City Manager 

Toneq’ McCullough, Director of Transportation 

Subject: 

 

Winston-Salem Transit Authority Services Update 
 

Strategic Focus Area: Quality Transportation  

Strategic Objective:  Enhance Public Transit  

Strategic Plan Action Item:  Yes  

Key Work Item:  Yes 

 

The Department of Transportation and Winston-Salem Transit Authority’s (WSTA) provides 

regular updates on the services provided by WSTA.  The update for May includes a presentation, 

which details information on the effects of the COVID-19 pandemic on the Fixed Route and 

Para-transit ridership.  It also includes information on modifications made to the transit service 

in response to the pandemic and the Stay at Home Orders and on the available Coronavirus Aid, 

Relief, and Economic Security Act (CARES Act) Funding.   

 

General Manager, Donna Woodson, will be available to present the information and answer 

questions. 

 


